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Dear Don Brown,

Please docket this email as a public comment for R2024-017 in the Matter of Proposed Clean
Car and Truck Standards: Proposed Section 35 III. Admin Code 242.

Thank you for receiving my comment. I am a Chicago resident and live in the Loop. I support
the Illinois Pollution Control Board adopting the Proposed Clean Car and Truck Standards!
These standards are important to everyone's quality of life, and can help prevent pollution-
borne illnesses such as asthma from taking root in people from an early age.

As a potential first time homebuyer, I find myself leaning away from properties close to roads
because I am extremely fearful of the negative health effects it will have on me and my family.
If the act were to be passed, these properties would be more appealing to me and many others
who may want to move to chicago in coming years with all of our exciting planned Loop
developments.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

-- 
Naomi Bhagat
Cell: +1 414 336 5502
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